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I am aware that the Board was sent several emails regarding technology. Staff shared concerns 
about a previous Board report that mentioned switching from Apple devices to Windows 
devices.  I sent an email to all staff stating that no plan has been presented or even created, and 
that it was only a comment in a report.

I realize that if this were to happen, we would take things extremely slowly, and there are many 
factors that would need consideration.

We met with our medical insurance representative. Our rates will be increasing on our current 
plan, and we are waiting for additional plan information. We will be holding a committee 
meeting this week.

I met with representatives from the boys and girls club. We discussed transportation, as they will 
be in their new facility next year and not at Rupert Elementary School.

Regarding staffing for next year, our numbers look really good and we will not be cutting 
positions.


